
2021-2022 Year-End Committee Report 

Committee:   Student Affairs 

Charge: To collaborate with Northwestern students and student governance associations on 
issues involving faculty-student interaction. 

Chair: Steven Adams 

# of Meetings:  1 per quarter 

 

Completed Business and/or Accomplishments 

  

We discussed issues facing undergraduate and graduate students during the 2021–2022 school year 
and addressed student-related concerns forwarded to us by others. We met with Miriam Sherin, 
Associate Provost for Undergraduate Education, to develop a deeper understanding of the 
Northwestern student experience. This is a key relationship for the SA committee to maintain and 
nurture in the future. 

 

Unfinished/Continuing Business  

Our meeting with student leaders was cancelled due to unforeseen circumstances. Next year’s the FS-
SAC should prioritize meeting with undergraduate and graduate student leaders as soon as possible. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

New Business for Next Year 

 

 

 

 

 


